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Valéria and her daughter outside 
the Mecanhelas health centre in 
Niassa Province, Mozambique, 
where Valeria gave birth and where 
they go for all their health needs.

Thanks to your generous support, 
this health centre now has running 
water, toilets, and basins for washing 
hands. Valéria and others in her 
community know that when visiting 
their local health centre, the doctors, 
can wash their hands with soap and 
water, which helps them deliver the 
level of care they want to provide 
and keep their promise to first and 
foremost, do no harm. 

As Valéria says, water saves lives. 
Water Means Life.

Registered charity numbers 288701 (England and Wales) and SC039479 (Scotland). 

On behalf on everyone at WaterAid, 

We would like to wish you a relaxing  
festive season and a Happy New Year.

This year, we have reached thousands more 
people with the clean water, decent toilets 
and good hygiene they need to thrive. We are 
excited to continue scaling up our activities in 
2023 and see what we can achieve together.


